
FALKLAND ISLANDS GOVERNMENT 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

NO 05/2021 

Stanley Harbour 

Falklands Interim Port and Storage System (FIPASS) 

Displacement limit for FIPASS 

 
All agents, owners and operators are advised that FIPASS is subject to a maximum vessel 
displacement of 10,000t for alongside berthing.  
 
Any vessels over this tonnage will not be permitted to berth alongside the facility.  
 
This notice shall remain in force until the new port facility is established.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Captain J. Cox, 
Harbour Master, 
Falkland Islands Government 
Issued on 25/11/2021 


